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Learning Together for Life 

                                                                                     
                                                                                                       Friday 11th February 2022  
 
Travelling Books Book Fair  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very fortunate to be able to have Travelling Books Book Fair join us this year to enable lots of 
you to choose exciting, new books to purchase and enjoy. The support you have shown us in the past 
has always enabled us to receive lots of free books for the children to read and we are hoping that 
we will be able to update our books again this year.  
 
We are hopeful that we will be able to hold the book fair in the school hall as we have done 
previously. If this is not possible, we will bring the trolleys outside into the playground.  
 
Attached to this email is a catalogue of some of the books that are available to buy from the fair. 
There is also a paper order form that you can use to order books online. You will need to complete 
the order form and send it back to school with your child. The online facility is for payment only: 
Visit www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay  

Search for your school by name or postcode and complete your payment details. Once payment is 
complete, please return your completed paper parent order form to the school office. 
Please make sure you have included your payment reference and the books you would like to buy. 
If you are not able to order online, there are paper copies of the wish list at the office.  
 
On Thursday 24th, Friday 25th, Monday 28th February and Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd March, 
the book fair will be open in the hall after school for you to purchase books from if you would prefer 
to use this method.  
 
Please come along and have a look at the great range of that will be on offer for you to buy. For 
every book we sell, the school receives commission to purchase new books for our library for the 
children to enjoy.  
 
Please spend some time looking at the leaflet that has been sent home with your child to see some 
of the fantastic books you can buy. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
Kind Regards  
 
Nichola Allerston 
Head of School 
    
          

http://www.travellingbooks.co.uk/pay
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